
CEPP Meeting Minutes 
06.02.2020 

Zoom Conference 4:00-5:05 pm. 

Scribe: Feryaz Ocakli 

Attendees: Steve Ives, Feryaz Ocakli, Riley Filister, Michael Orr, Mahesh Shankar, Leigh Wilton, 
Rachael Borthwick, Sean Heaney, Anissa Joseph, Jina Mao, Peter von Allmen 

1) Discussed the attendance model for CEPP meetings during the summer of 2020. CEPP usually 
does not work over the summer months, but the current situation caused by the COVID-19 
pandemic requires us to address a number of issues that are vital for the college. Therefore, 



guidelines for the faculty regarding best practices in online teaching, and expectations from 
the faculty members who teach online. 

c) We discussed the possibility of two different initiatives:  
i) A policy that specifies a series of basic expectations that all faculty members would 

have to fulfill. This would include the minimum requirements of teaching a successful 


